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Hello and Happy New Year!
Thank you so much for the donations of wipes, tissues and recyclables! These items keep our Art room clean and running smoothly. 

Here are the units we are currently working on in the upcoming weeks: 

· PK and K are learning basic concepts in printmaking by making stamps and prints out of recycled items. 

· 1st grade is learning reviewing color theory and painting.

· 2nd grade is making Collograph prints 

· 3rd grade is doing a still life in oil pastel and looking at the work of Paul Cezanne

· 4th grade is looking at the work of Keith Haring and will be making a Styrofoam print

· 5th grade is doing a value study in pencil and charcoal

As usual, please wear old cloths on Art days!

We are all working toward our annual Art Show during the Open School Night in May, date TBA. Stay tuned!

